
As has been shown in other States an independent commission to conduct redistricting provides an 
accountable, transparent, and equitable process to what has been a purely partisan exercise.  
The current process-which I see now BOTH  parties are trying to use to redo District 2-is not inclusive , 
does not reflect the diversity of citizens, is nothing other than the tired old partisan play, and puts party 
interests above all other interests. 
It is the people, not the party, that should develop  redistricting maps.  
Honestly, how can you defend the current way of dividing political spoils?  
It’s We the People, not Wee the Party. 
Thomas Wright 
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